
-----Original Message----- 
From: owner-felines-l@catbox.com [mailto:owner-felines-
l@catbox.com] On Behalf Of Easystwild@aol.com 
Sent: Friday, February 05, 1999 6:50 AM 
To: felines-1@catbox.com 
Subject: FEL-L: WildLife on Easy Street News 
 
     WildLife on Easy Street just launched an all new web site!  
<A 
HREF="http://wildlifeeasyst.com/">WildLife On Easy Street</A> 
now has 
all 148 of their cats listed by specie and a biography on each 
animal along with information about the cats in the wild.  The 
new site is full of fabulous photos, events, celebrities, a 
gift shop, and information on volunteering, adoptions, 
memberships and articles that were recently in the news about 
WildLife on Easy Street. 
 
     Wildlife on Easy Street has an arrangement with Excel for 
long distance services that will save you money and also 
benefit us.  If you are interested, go to our site and check 
out the page marked "Save 
Money". Thanks for your support! 
 
For the Cats 
 
Carole Lewis  
 
 
 
 


